
Amendment to License Renewal Application 

 

UniMas Chicago LLC, licensee of WXFT-DT, Facility ID No. 60539, Aurora, Illinois 

(“Station”) respectfully submits the instant amendment to the Station’s license renewal 

application to revise its response to the Online Public Inspection File (“OPIF”) Certification.1  It 

was recently discovered that, although the Station timely prepared its public file report for the 

August 1, 2021-July 31, 2022 reporting period (“2022 EEO Report”), the 2022 EEO Report was 

not available in the Station’s OPIF.  A copy of the 2022 EEO Report was uploaded to the OPIF 

promptly upon discovery of this omission. 

 
1 The license renewal application for the Station as filed on July 30, 2021 responded “no” to the OPIF 

Certification for the reasons set forth in the “WXFT-DT PIF Certification” attached as an exhibit to the 

application.  Thus, there is no change to the “no” response to the OPIF Certification made in the initial 

application. 


